
 

Arna’s round up of 2022 

I couldn't have wished for a better season winners wise.  Being a bit lite on 
racehorses over the past few months meant we couldn't quite reach the 
illustrious 40. 

 
I'm very proud of what we've achieved given that a dozen of our racehorses 

were sold during the year. 
 
There have been many highlights along the way but it's fair to say Kango's 

win in the Kaikoura Cup takes pride of place. 
 

I've been very fortunate to have a team of horses who have raced consistently 
all season. 
 

Each win has been special in its own right from a maiden race to Group 2 
glory. 

 
The support I've received from our loyal owners, even when the going got 
tough, hasn't gone unnoticed. 

 
The crew behind the scenes - including my staff, volunteers and family have 

all played a part in the success of the team.  I couldn't have done it alone so a 
special thanks goes out to you all. 
 

As the saying goes you can't rest on your laurels, so I'll be looking to achieve 
bigger and better things in 2023. 

 
We have some nice young stock coming through so you can look forward to 
seeing some new names out on the racetrack in months to come.  

 

 
 

 


